
How Riverside County Dept. of Mental Health
Makes a Difference for Staff and Clients

With Nonviolent Crisis Intervention®
training, I think our staff has more
competence in dealing with crises and
it reduces their fear of managing
assaultive behavior.

“

Diana Brown, Therapist, Riverside County Department of
Mental Health

—

Source: Diana Brown, Therapist, Riverside County Department of
Mental Health
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